
Colonel Light Gardens Primary School 
 

Sunday Mail City-Bay Fun Run 
Sunday 15th September 2013 

 
Colonel Light Gardens PS is participating in the Sunday Mail City-Bay Fun Run! We had a 
fantastic turn out by families last year and are looking to improve on this again in 2013.  
 
It is a brilliant event that promotes a healthy lifestyle and is also a great social event. Many 
staff members will be participating this year and we invite families to join the fun.  
 
We will designate a meeting spot for each of the race distances for families to meet up at 
so the kids can run together if they choose. At the end, families can meet at Colley Reserve 
for a picnic-style celebration if they would like. More information about these aspects of 
the day will come in the weeks leading up to the event. 
 
The most pressing item is registering and paying. The early bird gets the worm! Below is a 
copy of the details from the Sunday Mail City-Bay website.  When entering, make sure you 
enter as a team member of: CLGPS SUPERSTARS. 

 

 
Early Entry Period 

Until July 31st 
Standard Entry Period 

August 1st - September 1st 
Late Entry Period 

September 2nd - September 14th 

3km 6km/12km 3km 6km/12km 3km 6km/12km 

Adult $32 $40 $37 $45 $47 $55 

Concession $27 $35 $32 $40 $42 $50 

Child $11 $15 $11 $15 $21 $25 

 
Free postage or collect from 

expo at no cost. 
Post $5 per payment or 

collect from expo at no cost 
Collect from expo at no cost 

only. 

 
Please read all of the details at http://www.city-bay.org.au to get important information 
about indemnity and the logistics of the race. 
 
Keep in mind, this is not a school excursion, rather an invitation to a social event. Teachers 
will be running their own event and will not be responsible for the supervision of students 
before, during or after the event.  
 
The more the merrier! For interested runners, we will have training sessions on Mortlock 
Park on Thursday mornings from 8:00am – 8:30am. This will begin Thursday 15th August. 
 
If you would like any more information, check out the Sunday Mail City-Bay website or 
contact our PE teacher, Ashley Blight via email: Ashley.Blight57@schools.sa.edu.au 

http://www.city-bay.org.au/
mailto:Ashley.Blight57@schools.sa.edu.au

